
NOTICES- 23/07/23

1. Those interested in joining the Priesthood. Please refer the Notice Board.

2. The Senior Citizens "Golden Hearts " are organizing a Housie for all adults
on 23rd July, at 6:30 pm, after the evening mass, on the first floor. All adults
are welcome.

3. The Media cell of the parish looks to stay connected with the parishioners
via what's app. A link and QR code was circulated last week inviting
parishioners to join the grp. It will be recirculated. All those yet to join,
kindly join the group and stay tuned for the activities coming up.

4. Good Shepherd Youth Group presents "Aqua-Antics" an evening with
competitive water games for the youth of our parish, ages 16-25. It will be
held on 30th July after the 5:30pm mass on the church lawns. For more
details, kindly check the notice board.

5. Inviting articles, reports and advertisements for the next issue of the bulletin
which will be out in the 1st week of September. Tariffs for the Ads is put up
on the Notice board.

6. For Job vacancies, professional training courses and a program for singles
looking for life partners, please refer the Notice Board.

7. For a group trip to Vietnam in the end of Nov’ 2023, refer the Notice Board.

8. Last Sunday’s collection was Rs.92,108/-. Thank you for your generosity.


